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Your email to the Chief Medical Officer has been received 

Our reference: L272/2009 

Dear Professor Baker 

Thank you for your email addressed to Sir Liam Donaldson. This will be brought to Sir Liam’s 
attention and you will receive a reply as soon as possible. 

If you wish to write further on this matter or have any queries in the interim, please quote the 
above reference number. 

Yours sincerely 

CMO Private Office 
Department of Health 
Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London SW1A 2NS 
Tel: 020 7210 3000 
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